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Regarding HB2006 Raising age from 18 to 21 

I am opposed to passage of this bill. First, please read the United States Constitution 

and Bill of Rights. 

Also, the Oregon Legislature, under oath, is to represent and protect all Oregonian's 

rights, and not to 

create unconstitutional laws. If 18 year olds can join the military to protect our 

country, our families, and 

even protect you, why should they be discriminated against in Oregon for lawful 

purchase and carrying of 

firearms? Start incarcerating real criminals instead of flooding our streets with repeat 

offenders. 


